
A 

Oxford Reg i ona l 

Direct line GRO-C 

22nd October 1992 

Dr. K. Calman, 
Chief Medical Officer, 
Department of Health, 
Richmond House, 
79 Whitehall, 
London, SW1A 2NS. 

Dear Ken, 

Hea l th Author i ty C• 

I am sorry I am not able to be at the meeting of the Network but I have a meeting on the 
preparation of my Strategic Plan with the members of my Management Executive which I 
must have today to fit in with the schedule for the Board. I hope the cover for the Plan 
will provide a suitable picture of the Oxford Region. 

I enclose two papers and apologise for the lateness. 

The paper on screening was prepared following a meeting with Dr. Maclnnes on Tuesday 
and summarises the way in which the Network can work. Funds are needed to support 
the work of the Network and one way to do this is for Regions to support the Network, as 
I have indicated in the section on antenatal screening. Dr. Maclnnes has also said that 
project grants could be available from the Department. 

The second paper, which is impossible for you to read at speed although you may wish to 
read the conclusions, summarises the views of public health doctors in Oxford on Factor 
8m, about which Graham wrote to you. It shows the type of work that is happening and 
which the Network could realise. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

J.A. Muir Gray, MD. FRCP(Glas), MRCGP, FFCM, 
Director of Health Policy and Public Health. 
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